
 
 

South Muskham & Little Carlton 

Note of the Annual Parish Meeting held on Wednesday 18th May 2022 
at 7 pm in South Muskham Village Hall 

 
Present: From the Parish Council 

Councillors K Brown, R Gill, P Jarvis and G Shearing 
 
Members of the Public: One 
  

 
Geoff Shearing, as Vice-Chairman of the Parish Council during the term 2021-22 presided. 
 
Welcome from the Chair 
 
Councillor Shearing reflect that he was pleased that the Parish Council had now returned to face to face 
meetings in the Village Hall, although the efficiency of the Council was maintained throughout the 
pandemic with the use of Zoom.  
 
Thanks were extended to Parish Council members for their continued efforts and support throughout the 
year.  While numbers were only small, Members made up for that with dedication and enthusiasm.  
Members were asked to encourage residents to apply for the current vacancies available on the Council. 
 
Thanks were conveyed to the Clerk, and also the District and County Councillors who listen to concerns and 
do all they can to raise it with the appropriate departments, often with great success.  Thank you to 
Councillors Saddington and Laughton, whose support is much appreciated.  
 
Thanks were also extended to the Village Hall Committee for all their hard work over the year.   
 
Note of the Annual Meeting 19th May 2021 
 
The notes of the previous Annual Parish Meeting were accepted as proposed. 
 
Public session 
 
Nothing raised. 
 
Closing Remarks 
 
Cllr Shearing thanked everyone for attending and declared the meeting closed at 7.03pm 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


